
Knights Corner
March 13, 2022

The Knights of Columbus St. Charles Council 2084 cordially invites everyone in the parish to
celebrate the exemplification of our new members. Their ceremony will take place Sunday,
March 27, about 12:15 p.m., after the 11 a.m. Mass. It is completely open to the public, and we
welcome your coming to see it and hear the discourses about the founding principles of our order 
-- charity, unity and fraternity. Please join us in congratulating and encouraging our new
members as they join our ranks in service of our parishes and communities. And if you or
some-one you know might be interested in joining the Knights, please go to our website,
stcharleskofc.org and click on the "Join Us" box, or contact Grand Knight Mike Karpus at
616-225-9419 or gk2084@mikofc.org. Becoming a Knight will change your life -- for the better!
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